
SHEF Prom Dress Giveback Program
For Students

Are you in need of prom attire or
accessories for the big night?

If you have questions, contact

sweethomefoundation@yahoo.com

The Sweet Home Education Foundation 
Prom Dress Giveback Program can help!

In early spring, prom dresses and suits will be on
display in the high school.

Stop by and check out the selection!

There will be opportunities during school and at a
designated evening event (date TBD).

Borrow the attire and accessories for the special
evening and then return it the following week!

Free alterations are available!


